
Sheela Amin <sheela.amin@como.gov>

[CityClerk]: Table B157-21 
1 message

hillrst via City Clerk <cityclerk@como.gov> Tue, May 11, 2021 at 8:57 PM
Reply-To: hillrst@aol.com
To: "cityclerk@como.gov" <cityclerk@como.gov>

Sheela,
Please accept this as my formal request to table B157-21 and the associated resolution from the 5/7/21 meeting until the next city
council meeting scheduled for 6/7/21.  Please contact me upon receipt of this email and let me know if you have any questions.  

Sincerely,

Rob Hill
(573) 268-6727  


